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Natalie Miller Shares Update on IRS Pilot Program in

BenefitsPro

Spencer Fane attorney Natalie Miller authored an article on the recently launched IRS

pre-examination pilot program for retirement plans that could help employers avoid
costly penalties. It was published by BenefitsPro, a leading ALM publication on
employee benefits and labor and employment law.

In her article, How Can Retirement Plan Sponsors Prepare for New IRS Pre-

Examination Pilot Program?, Natalie shared the advantages over the standard audit

process and provided readers with action steps for employers that receive a pre-
examination letter.

At Spencer Fane, Natalie advises benefit plan providers, administrators, and
employers on matters related to ERISA and the Tax Code that impact employer-
sponsored benefit plans. She proactively helps clients navigate the complex
regulatory requirements governing employee benefit plans by partnering on an
array of matters, including day-to-day plan administration, plan governance, and
correction of operational issues.

To read the full article, please click here. Please note, a Law.com subscription may be
required.
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